
  

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
21st October 2022 

 Headteacher’s Award – Awarded 14th October 2022 
 

Reception: The Head Teacher Awards in Reception Class this week are going to: 
Darcie-Lynn for her enthusiastic attitude to our learning this week. 
Oskar for his lovely letter formation. 
Vincent for using his good manners and following the school routines well. 
 

Year 1: Headteacher’s awards this week went to Brooke for fantastic phonics by using her 
sounds accurately and Flora for making a beautiful moving story book. 

 
Year 2: This week the Headteacher’s awards went to Raeven for really using her imagination to 

create a fantastic story and Samuel for super work in maths ordering numbers from the 
smallest to the largest.  Well done to you both. 

 
Year 3: Last week's awards went to Edie and Harley. Both of them have made fantastic 

progression in different areas. Edie has been working really hard with her phonics. She 
has been focussed and applied herself in the lessons. She has now progressed to the next 
group. Well done Edie! Congratulations to Harley who has also been working really hard 
in his maths lessons and is now in Mrs Campbell's group. Well done Harley, keep up the 
hard work! 

 
Year 4: Morley - For fantastic efforts with his writing this week.  He has worked really hard to 

include singular possessive apostrophes.  Also, for coming FIRST in his first Cross Country 
Race at Brannel! 
Taylor - For super efforts with her sewing in our DT lessons.  Also, for coming FIRST in her 
first Cross Country Race at Brannel! 

 
Year 5: A busy week in Year 5, culminating in a day of cooking! The whole class really enjoyed 

designing and making their pasta sauces, and it's only a matter of time until you see the 
winning recipe on the school menu!  
This week, particular congratulations needs to go to Cory and Holly. Cory has produced 
an excellent story in English and he worked hard to include the enhancement features 
modelled to him in the lesson. Holly has had a brilliant week in Maths. Rounding is a 
challenging skill but with patience and perseverance, she completed the work set. Well 
done to both students! 

 
Year 6: Our first Headteacher’s award goes to Jack for getting 20/20 on spellings and sharing 

Egyptian knowledge at Truro museum and our second goes to the whole class for being 
excellent students at Truro museum.  Well done! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Charlie for super handwriting. 
Year 1:  Jacob for great ‘Fred’ talk. 
Year 2:  Bailey for super independent writing. 
Year 3:  Ollie for teamwork reading in Read Write Inc. 
Year 4:  Taylor for great independent home learning. 
Year 5:  Logan for being ready to learn. 
Year 6:  Millie-Jayne for good conferencing.  
 

 

Hello Yellow! 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to school in yellow and donated to Young Minds last Friday!  You looked 

spectacular!  Through our Just Giving page, we raised a total of £141.85! 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCIES 

 
Roche Community Primary School has vacancies for Parent Governors to join the Governing Body. The 
Governing Body is made up of Governors from a range of different backgrounds, skills and experiences, 
but they are all volunteers who work together for the benefit of the school, and are the link between 
the school and the community it serves. 
 
We are currently looking for new Parent Governors and would be delighted to hear from anyone who 
has: 
 
• an interest in the performance of the school 
• a desire to contribute to, and represent, the community 
• an open and enquiring mind 
• the ability to look at issues objectively 
• the confidence to ask questions and join in debate 
• a willingness to listen and make informed judgements  
• the ability to work well with others. 
 
You do not need to have any experience or prior knowledge, as training will be offered. If you are 
interested in finding out more information, please contact Mr Walden on 
head@roche.tpacademytrust.org  
 
Everyone has something to offer and we want people from as many backgrounds and with as wide a 
range of interests as possible. We can offer you: 
 
• a chance to develop skills in strategic management 
• the opportunity to work with our team of governors and staff in   
   improving our school 
• a sense of achievement in making a difference to our school  
• the pleasure of helping pupils reach their potential.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 

mailto:head@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Down’s Syndrome Bank 
 

A big THANK YOU to Vicky Bundy and Cornwall Down’s Syndrome Group.  Through the donations in the 
Down’s Syndrome Bank and the front garden sales at Vicky’s house, £150 has been donated to school!  The 
School Council will soon be making a decision on what to purchase with the money. 
 
A reminder that all donations placed into the Down’s Syndrome bank outside the school must be bagged.  
Unfortunately, last time it was emptied, there was a large pile of loose clothing.   
 
Items suitable to donate: 
 

 Wearable clothing and shoes 

 Linens such as clean sheets and pillow cases (not actual pillows) 

 Clean curtains 
 
Items not suitable to donate: 
 

 Carpets 

 Blankets 

 Soiled/wet clothing 

 Bric-a-brac 

 Books 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half Term 
 

We break up today (Friday 21st October) at 3.15pm and return to school on Tuesday 1st November 2022. 
 
A reminder that you still need to order your child’s meals on Parent Pay for the week ahead by Sunday 30th 
November at midnight.  Orders will not be accepted for the week beginning 31st October after this date. 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Social Media 
Did you know we have a Facebook group and a Twitter 
page?  These groups are information pages only.  To join 
the Facebook group go to:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/107766244619732
4/?ref=invite_via_link&invite_short_link_key=g%2Fp_e
Qu3iQmAiURihwmh%2F7He4MHQ6  
 
The Twitter page can be found by searching:  
@RocheCPSchool 
 
Please ensure if you need to ask a question regarding 
school, you should go through the usual channels of 
emailing reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org or 
telephoning school on 01726 890323. 
 
Please do not contact staff on their personal social media 
accounts.  Many thanks. 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

Hi everyone! 

It’s half term!  How exciting!  I am 

planning to spend some days outside in 

the fresh air.  I am hoping for fine 

weather so I can jump and bounce on 

the crunchy dry leaves! 

I hope you all have a lovely half term!  

See you all on Tuesday 1
st

 November! 

Love Tilly x 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1077662446197324/?ref=invite_via_link&invite_short_link_key=g%2Fp_eQu3iQmAiURihwmh%2F7He4MHQ6
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1077662446197324/?ref=invite_via_link&invite_short_link_key=g%2Fp_eQu3iQmAiURihwmh%2F7He4MHQ6
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1077662446197324/?ref=invite_via_link&invite_short_link_key=g%2Fp_eQu3iQmAiURihwmh%2F7He4MHQ6
mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


